
   
 

   
 

Name of the Event: Report on United States-India Educational Foundation (USIEF) Talk on “Studying 

in the U.S.”. 

Organised by: Career Guidance and Placement Cell. 

Date: 25th August 2023. 

Aim of the Programme: The talk aimed at promoting and providing a comprehensive insight into the 

essential steps involved in applying to universities in the United States for higher education. The 

seminar aimed to inform the students about the US educational system, admission requirements, 

admission procedures, etc and to motivate and inspire the students to strive for academic excellence 

and personal growth during their journey to study in the US. 

Invited: United States-India Educational Foundation (USIEF), Kolkata. 

No of Participants: 96 

No of Faculty Members: 10 

No of Resource Persons: 01 (United States-India Educational Foundation) 

Report on United States-India Educational Foundation (USIEF) Talk on “Studying in the U.S.” 

On 25th August, a seminar on “Studying in the U.S” was hosted by the Career Guidance and 

Placement Cell in collaboration with the United States-India Educational Foundation aiming towards 

providing valuable insights and guidance to students aspiring to pursue higher education in the 

United States. The event brought together students to share knowledge and resources essential for 

a successful academic journey abroad. The highlight of the seminar was the presence of Itihaas 

Singh, an EducationUSA Advisor at the United States-India Educational Foundation (USIEF) in 

Kolkata. The Seminar was also graced by the presence of Father Donatus Khujur, the Principal of St. 

Joseph’s College, which shows the college administration's commitment in fostering the pursuit of 

higher education in the United States among the students.  

  



   
 

   
 

 

Key Points Discussed 

Topics covered- Mr. Singh, an alumnus of a U.S. university and possesses significant work experience 

in the United States, shared valuable insights and guidance based on both professional expertise and 

personal experiences. EducationUSA, a well-respected authority on U.S. higher education, guided 

the students through the five crucial steps of the U.S. university application process. These steps 

encompassed researching educational opportunities, securing financing for U.S. studies, completing 

application procedures, obtaining a U.S. visa, and preparing for the journey abroad.  

Students hailing from diverse academic backgrounds within St. Joseph’s College enthusiastically 

attended the workshop, demonstrating their keen interest in pursuing higher education in the 

United States.  

Conclusion: 

The seminar on studying in the United States organised by St. Joseph’s College and United States-

India Educational Foundation (USIEF) proved to be a valuable resource for students seeing to pursue 

higher education abroad. By providing information and guidance, the event empowered the 

students to embark on their academic journey with confidence and enthusiasm.    



   
 

   
 

 

 


